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Hello!! 
 

Well it seems that Winter is here with the recent thunderstorms and lovely rain!  Perfect weather for quilting, 
donôt you think?  Speaking of quilting ï did you make it to the Quilt & Craft Fair last month?  If not, Iôd be 
interested in hearing why you were not able to go this year ï did you have plans, did you have budget 
restraints or were you simply not inspired to go?  It was certainly quieter this year that I have ever seen 
before.  Buté..we need to support the people who come over to WA and help make these shows happen ï 
without stall holders and customers attending, the show might become a distant memory! 
 

Lots has been happening in store in recent months and we also have a busy time ahead with two tutors, 
Helen Godden and Karlee Porter (USA).  Karlee will be doing her first teaching tour in Australia in August and 
we have been lucky to have her teach at the store for 4 days!  The classes were in such high demand that 
they almost booked out instantly!  Helen Godden will be teaching a new class, Couched Yarn Painting and 
these 2 workshops also booked out very quickly.  Good news is that there are still a couple of vacancies!! 
 

I am working in 2016/17 for teachers right now and I can say that I am negotiating/securing Gloria Loughman, 
David Taylor (USA), Esterita Austin (USA), Kim Brunner (USA), Angela Walters (USA), Helen Godden, Paula 
Storm, Lisa Calle (USA) é..and a few more!  I get really excited at the prospect of hosting these amazing 
tutors and what they can bring to WA and our quilting community!   I hope you enjoy the rest of the 
newsletter! 
 
 

 

Michelle  
 

Handcrafters House 
7/401 Great Eastern Highway,  Midland, Western Australia  6056 

Phone: +61 8 9274 4955    Fax: + 61 8 9274 4977       
Email: handcrafters@westnet.com.au     Web: http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au  

 

 

 

 

       

 

     

SAVE  

THE DATE!  
 

7th ς 9th August, 2015 
Claremont Showgrounds 
9.30am ς 4.30pm daily 

 

In conjunction with 

the WA Wood Show!  

See you there!  
 

mailto:handcrafters@westnet.com.au
http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au/


 

        
 

        
 

     
 

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

http://sewdelicious.com.au/2013/01/quilted-sewing-

machine-cover-tutorial.html  

"LIKEó US ON FACEBOOK 
 

  
 

https://www.facebook.com/HandcraftersHouse 
  

 

 
 
 

Circle of Life with Chris 

Foundation Piecing: 3 Sessions over August, September & October, 2015 
 

Jane Austen with Elinor 

Replica of the Jane Austen quilt hanging in Bath, UK. 15th August, 2015 
 

Free Motion Quilting Beginners 
With Chris: 1 day class in either September or October 

 

Floribunda with Elinor 

Learn the skill of raw-edge applique! 1 day class ï great for beginners. September 2015 
 

One Block Wonder with Elinor 

Fabulous, interesting and exciting!  Itôs amazing what just one fabric and one block can create! 
3 sessions over September, October & November, 2015 

 

Crochet Beauty with Jodi 
This class is back by popular demand!  Want to learn how to crochet?  Then this is the class for you!! 

 

Download latest Calendar & Class Descriptions from our website 

 www.handcraftershouse.com.au  
Call the store 9274 4955 or email handcrafters@westnet.com.au to book your place 

 
 
 

 

 

http://sewdelicious.com.au/2013/01/quilted-sewing-machine-cover-tutorial.html
http://sewdelicious.com.au/2013/01/quilted-sewing-machine-cover-tutorial.html
https://www.facebook.com/#!/HandcraftersHouse
https://www.facebook.com/#!/HandcraftersHouse
https://www.facebook.com/HandcraftersHouse
http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au/
mailto:handcrafters@westnet.com.au


  

 
LǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ōǳǎȅ ŦŜǿ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊŜΦ  .ŀŎƪ ƛƴ !ǇǊƛƭ L ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŀǳƎǳǊŀƭ 
national Handi Quilter Academy in the Blue Mountains.  It was a fabulous event and I am very excited that they will be 
holding the second Academy at the same time in 2017 ς and with big prizes up for grabs, such as a trip for two to 
Houston!  I will keep you informed as time goes along about the next academy and how you can participate in it. 
 

We won Handi Quilter Dealer of the Year again for 2014!  We are so proud of this achievement, we have won this award 
since the brand was released in Australia back in 2010!  But we cannot do it without you!  It is a team effort and all of our 
wonderful customers should also share in the honour of this award!  Thank you all for your ongoing support. 
 

Back in March Shelley had just started working in the store. I am pleased to say that she has fitted in very well and is now 
a permanent team member as we say goodbye to Janet as she embarks on a new phase in her life.  We wish her well in 
this. 
 

AccuQuilt GO! & Sew days have been an off-the-chart success and we are so pleased to be helping owners of this product 
to better understand the dies and the different ways they can use them. We are amazed at how versatile this product is 
and how it really can make your patchwork more easy, efficient and accurate!  If you would like to go on the GO! & Sew 
mailing list please contact the store. 
 

The rest of 2015 remains jam packed with classes.  Chris and Elinor have offered several new classes for the second half 
of 2015 and Jodi will be teaching her very successful Crochet Beauty class again.  I have a few classes such as a 1-day 
Trapunto project and a ruler workshop incorporating the Westalee Designs Ruler Foot and other rulers and templates.  I 
am also running one more feather drawing class later in the year!  To find out more about what is happening in store 
please click on these links; 
To view the class/event Calendar click - http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au/schedule2015.pdf  
To view the class descriptions click - http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au/2015Classes.pdf 
 

In May we helped man the stalls for Husqvarna Viking and Handi Quilter.  It was great to see so many of our lovely 
customers at the show ς ǎƻƳŜ ǿƘƻ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ǎŜŜƴ ƛƴ ŀ ǿƘƛƭŜΦ  .ǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǿ ǿŀǎ ǾŜǊȅ ǉǳƛŜǘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ  L ƘƻǇŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ 
a sign of the times to come.  Great news is we have another major show this year in August at the Claremont 
Showgorunds; WA Craft Show.   
 

We will have a large stand promoting all our brands and offering some great show deals!  Plus we will have the Handi 
Quilter Sweet Sixteen machines set up for community quilting.  You will be able to do your bit for the community and 
ǉǳƛƭǘ ŀ ΨǊŜŀƭΩ ǉǳƛƭǘΣ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƎƛǾƛƴƎ ŀ Ǝood test run!  We will have some super specials for the Open Box machines. Please visit 
us at this show and join in on the activity and fun!  If you are in the market for a new sewing or embroidery machine, 
then you will have the opportunity to try before you buy at the show as well and make a small project, really getting to 
ƪƴƻǿ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜ Ŏŀƴ ŘƻΗ  .ǳǘ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ŀƭƭ ς ƛǘ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ŀƭƭ ōŜ ƴŜŀǊ ŀǎ ƳǳŎƘ Ŧǳƴ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǇƭŀȅƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ 
AccuQuilt cutting products as well!   
 

STOP THE PRESS!  News Just In!  Paula Storm, ambassador for Husqvarna Viking machines, will be at the show 
demonstrating throughout each day on our Handcrafters House stand!  Not only will she be working her magic on these 
fantastic machines, showcasing the wonderful features and capabilities for machine embroidery, sewing and 
patchwork, ōǳǘ tŀǳƭŀ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǘƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ŀǇǇƭƛǉǳŜ ǘŜŎƘƴƛǉǳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻƻƭǎ ŀǎ ǎŜŜƴ ƛƴ ƘŜǊ ōƻƻƪ ά{Ŝǿ ! [ƛǘǘƭŜ 
CŀōǊƛŎέΦ  Paula may even work a little magic on a Handi Quilter Sweet Sixteen and use the AccuQuilt dies too!  For loads 
of fun, inspiration and excitement ς drop by the Handcrafters House stand to see what Paula has in store for you!  There 
will be a book signing and her products and patterns, from Paula Storm Designs, will be available for you to stock up on!  
See ς so much going on over that 3-Řŀȅ ǎƘƻǿ ȅƻǳ ǿƻƴΩǘ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ Ƴƛǎǎ ƛǘΗ  aŀǊƪ ƛǘ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŘƛŀǊȅ ǘƻŘŀȅΗ See you at the 
show! 
 
Recently we were nominated for the best retail store for the Australian Craft Industry awards and also I was nominated 
for the Best Educator.  We made the finalists in these two categories, we did not win ς but to have made the finalists is a 
huge honour!  Thank you to you all for your awesome support and to those who nominated/voted for us!  I am so proud 
of WA quilters and what we all have achieved together as a community. 
 
Until next time, happy stitching everyone! 

Michelle  & Team  

 
 
 
 

http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au/schedule2015.pdf
http://www.handcraftershouse.com.au/2015Classes.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Able Sewing Machine Repairs 
 

 

 

 

Local to the Hills and Eastern suburbs of Perth and 
doing all non-warranty machine service and repairs 

with an amazing 10 day turnaround!  Charges include 
pick up and drop off at your door or at Handcrafters 

House  
 

Phone Rex: (08) 9293 0133. 

  
Stuffed Zucchinis 
 

Ingredients 

¶ 3 zucchinis  

¶ 1/2 large onion, chopped fine  

¶ 1 Tbsp butter  

¶ 5 - 6 slices crispy bacon, chopped  

¶ 1 Tbsp sour cream  

¶ 1/4 to 1/2 tsp salt  

¶ 1/4 tsp curry powder  

¶ 1 roma tomato, seeded and chopped  

¶ 1 tsp fresh thyme leaves  

¶ freshly grated Parmesan cheese  

¶ fresh cracked black pepper 
 
 Method: 

Give the zucchini a quick wash for good measure. Slice in half lengthwise. Leave the ends on to keep the 
filling in. Scoop out the flesh with a melon baller or a spoon. Leave a ledge of zucchini around the edges. For 
the life of me, I couldn't make straight lines. That's okay. They were still delicious. Arrange the zucchini boats 
in a baking dish. Chop the zucchini flesh as small as you like.  
 
In a frypan add finely chop half a sweet onion. Chop up some good smokey bacon. You could leave this out 
for a vegetarian side dish (maybe add some chopped mushrooms). Add the curry powder... cook until desired 
doneness of onions and remove from heat.  
 
To the zucchini flesh, add sour cream. Rough chop some fresh thyme leaves. Mix into onion and bacon 
mixture with other ingredients. Taste and adjust seasoning. Stir in the tomatoes. Seed them or else there 
may be too much moisture in the filling. You don't really want the filling to be all runny when you cut into it.  
 
Refill the zucchini shells with the filling mixture. Grate some good aged Parmigiano Reggiano cheese on top 
and sprinkle with fresh cracked black pepper. Bake uncovered at 180C-190C for 30 minutes.  
 

 

     
 

Every quilting retreat that Michelle holds at 
Avalon Homestead, Toodyay, Gidget Freeman 
passes a hat around to collect donations for 
Breast Cancer Care WA.  In March the ladies 
on retreat donated a total of $98.70 and on 

the last retreat, in June, a further $120.10 was 
raised.   Thank you to all who donated for your 

generosity and to Gidget for passing hat 
around and passing on the donation 

appropriately. 
 

 


